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July 28, 1981

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: John J. Linehan, Section Leader
Operating Facilities Section I
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Gentlemen:

Exxon Minerals Company hereby applies for renewal of Source Material
License No. SUA-10€4, the expiration date for which is August 31, 1981.
Enclosed is a check in the amount of $17,300 (licensing fee per 10 CFR
176.31), along with four copies of a completed Form NRC-2 and a
Supplemental Information package.

If you have any gquestions pertaining to this license renewal application,
please contact H. Paul Estey (713-895-1171) of my staff.

Sincerely,
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